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Dear SEC:  
This project has been named incorrectly from the start:  It should be "Invasion for Profit by 
Hydro-Quebec" (a Canadian corporation), proposed by their agent, EverSource.  This 'Northern 
Pass' HARMS New Hampshire's natural resources, economy, and income potential for their 
own profit!!  This is not acceptable! There is no benefit to New Hampshire - any money they 
would pay would not do anything to begin to compensate our state for the massive loss 
sustained going forward. 
This proposal, should it go forward (Which is inadvisable) would result in major visual impacts 
that negatively affect natural resources and cut a swath through scenic landscapes, including 
the White Mountain National Forest. The project will also cause drastic, adverse impacts to 
wetlands, habitats, scenic resources, and natural habitats. 
 
2. THREATEN New Hampshire's future over the price of a cup of coffee. The project is 
projected to save ratepayers ONLY $1.50 per month. 
 
3. HARM New Hampshire's economy by causing adverse impacts to tourism, recreation, and 
property values. Nearly 90 New Hampshire businesses have come out against the project. 
 
4. MAKE New Hampshire an extension cord to southern New England. Northern Pass will 
provide New Hampshire with only a small portion of the power it plans to carry through our 
state. Massachusetts gets nearly all of the electricity; New Hampshire gets all the negative 
impacts.  Massachusetts has not acted in an environmentally responsible manner by searching 
out other methods of sustainable, green electricity! 
 
STOP THE HYDRO-QUEBEC project before it DESTROYS NEW HAMPSHIRE!!! 
Please LISTEN! and Thank you. 
 


